Marine Safety Information Bulletin

Commander MSIB Number: 09-23

U.S. Coast Guard Contact: Waterways Management
Sector Delaware Bay Phone: (215)271-4814
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CHESAPEAKE AND DELAWARE CANAL CLOSURE

The Captain of the Port (COTP), Delaware Bay is notifying mariners that the Chesapeake and Delaware Canal will
be closed due to salvage operations of a sunken vessel on July 27, 2023, from 8 a.m. to 3 p.m., or until salvage
operations are complete.

If you have any questions regarding the contents of this bulletin, please contact the Sector Delaware Bay
Command Center at (215) 271-4807.
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K. F. HIGGINS-BLOOM
Captain, U.S. Coast Guard
Captain of the Port, Delaware Bay

This release has been issued for public information and notification purposes only.



